
 

 

 

Saturday Oct 31st 

Dear Wills Creek residents, as we are still in the grips of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, the annual Halloween gathering at the club 

house has been cancelled. The Social Committee takes the safety 

of our residents and visitors very seriously and felt that it would 

be difficult to have this function in a safe manner given the 

number of little ones trick or treating and moving in and out of the 

club house. 

 

Residents are more than welcome to have trick or treaters come 

to their individual doors. We urge you to do so in a safe manner. 

Safe Halloween guidelines can be found on the BCCDC website. If 

you do not intend to welcome trick or treaters, we suggest you 

leave your lights off. 

 

Wills Creek Social Committee 


